Yuxin Qian (757) 746-5029 gianyuxincn@gmail.com

Dear Millburn Township Officers,

My name is Yuxin Qian (Jenny), [ am a student at Drew University majoring in Studio
Art, and I see the opportunity in helping change the outlook of the township that I love from the
beginning of my college life. Millburn is a township that I visited throughout my college life; as
a senior, I finally settled in the township that I loved. Millburn is a township that I find warmth,
and it is also a township that contains citizens from many places. there are a variety of
opportunities for citizens who live here. Living in Millburn, I feel my life is full of excitement. I
wish to pass on the excitement to all people that drive bikes or walk through Millburn Township.

In order to add more warmth or excitement to the township, I propose to place my
“Coffee Dream” painting on Millburn Ave. In my painting you will see a hand holding a large
cup of coffee, and on the side of the coffee cup, there are lots of mini cups of coffee. Inside each
cup of coffee, I will design different milk foams, such as animals, angels, and smiles to create a
sense of delight or excitement or joy for Millburn citizens. Millburn is a beautiful place to have
some leisure activities, and there are several coffee shops in the town and lots of restaurants
where people can enjoy their life. As a new resident in Millburn during the pandemic, I still feel
that excitement and warmth that the town provides to me. Most importantly, social distancing
does not affect people’s enthusiasm for enjoying life in Millburn.

If I have the pleasure to enhance the wall drawing, it will take me about two weeks;
however, it depends on the weather. The budget would consist of purchasing the wall paint,
estimated around $400, the budget might go higher because it is in the outside condition. I am
going to be using the Sherwin Williams Super Paint, which is made of acrylic and also contains a
primer. This paint will make sure that the artwork stays longer in the outside condition. I would
be honored and grateful if I have the chance to improve the township of Millburn.

Best regards,

Yuxin Qian
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